WIN /MB
14th July 1949
Hr. J. P. Baith,
Chief HEngineer,
£.8, SAN ROBERTO.

BOILER SURVEY

It is recorded that in December laet the bollers of the
SAl LOBERTO were passed through survey, all with the exception of
floating and adjusting the safety valves,

In order to avoid getiing too much out of step with regard
to these surveys, it is advisable that you arrange to, oat and set
the safety velves as soon as possible, choesin: the most appropriate
port, which in our opinion will be Quracac.
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